
Snack pack of carrots 

Apple slices 

Banana and blueberries 

Grapes and pineapple 

Fruit cups in 100% juice 

Celery sticks and raisins 

Sugar snap peas 

Watermelon wedges 

Cantaloupe 

Peach and raspberries 

Unsweetened                   
applesauce  

Avocado and pepper 
slices  

Cucumber slices 

Green beans 

Strawberries and plum 

Cherry tomatoes 

Broccoli  

100% fruit juice 

Light or non-fat yogurt 

Go-Gurt 

String cheese 

Low fat cottage cheese 

Cheese chunks 

Pudding cup 

Frozen yogurt 

Yogurt parfait  

Low fat cream cheese 

Low fat chocolate milk 

 

 

 

 

Almonds 

Cashews  

Peanuts 

Walnuts 

DIY trail mix; peanuts, 
seeds, raisins, dark 
chocolate chips,             
cashews, almonds, 
popcorn ect. 

Unbuttered popcorn 

Whole wheat pita and 
hummus 

Corn tortillas 

Low-fat, whole grain 
crackers (Wheat Thins, 
Triscuits, Kashi Snack 
Crackers, Kashi Pita 
Chips, Ry Krisp Natural 
Flatbread) 

Oatmeal 

Whole wheat pretzels 

Whole wheat gram 
crackers 

Whole grain, low sugar 
cereal 

Whole wheat bagel 

Whole wheat animal 
crackers 

Nutrigrain bars 

Baked Chips 

Low-fat granola or 
granola bars  

Whole grain tortilla 
chips 

For a more complete 
list of healthy snacks, 

please visit  

healthiergeneration.org 

 for their Smart Snack 
recommendations. 

Kids are more likely to 
eat foods that they 
select. Let them help 
choose or make their 
snack for the day! 

Educate your child 
about healthy snacking 
while cooking or            
shopping. 

Most importantly,           
children learn by         
example! If your child 
sees you eating               
unhealthy snacks, then 
the child will be more 
likely to eat those 
snacks too. 

Helping your child live a 
healthier life starts 
with you! 

* According to state health regulations, all food served at school must be commercially prepared. No home baked or home prepared items are allowed. In addition, 

many children have food allergies to nuts, peanuts, dairy products or gluten. Please check with teacher for any classroom restrictions before sending any group snack.  

Eating healthier       

improves children’s 

overall health,          

resulting in less sick 

days. 

Children that consume 

sugary snacks during 

the day are more likely 

to have difficulty sitting 

still and concentrating. 

Eating healthy 

snacks has been  

scientifically proven 

to increase the          

children’s mood.  

Healthier children 

that have improved 

concentration            

creates an               

academically                

improved mind 


